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HOPEWELL, VIRGINIA 

March 9, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your report of your receipt of this 
station in an Equipment Test and Frequency Check 
Broadcast on Sunday morning, December 12, 1948. 

We appreciate your interest, and are sorry that we have 
not confirmed your letter until this late date. 

We trust you will be listening for us on our next 
Frequency Check, which occurs the first Friday of each 
month, at 1:30 AM. 

Again, we thank you for your interest. 

ELB/br 

Very sincerely yours, 

E. L. Burwell 
Chief Engineer 

"THE HAPPY STATION" 


